As part of the Prague-Vienna Conference commemorating the centenary of the death of Franz Brentano (1917-2017), the summer school and workshop on Brentano’s philosophy will take place on May 27-28 at the Academy of Sciences of the Czech Republic in Prague, before the Prague Brentano Conference (May 29-31).

We are looking for submissions by PhD graduate students and young researchers of short papers on their ongoing research related to the philosophy of Franz Brentano. Submissions should take the form of an abstract (ca. 500 words), submitted on or before March 24th, 2017. By March 30th, the authors of the selected abstracts will be contacted and invited to submit the full version of their paper (max. 3000 words), which is expected by May 15th. The invitation to present a paper a the summer school and workshop is conditional to the timely submission of the full paper. Papers will be available online by May 15th.
​
Submissions should be sent to brentano2017@gmail.com by March 24th, 2017. Notification of acceptance will be sent by March 30th.
Up to 10 papers will be selected. The authors of the selected papers will be offered:
​
    • accommodation and per diem for the duration of the conference in Prague;
    • flight tickets (up to 300€ for participants from Europe; up to 600€ for participants from outside Europe) in economy class

Speakers also wishing to attend to the second part of the conference in Vienna, may apply for transportation and accommodation costs. These will be covered depending on the availability of funds.

Further information is available on the conference website: www.brentano2017.com. The website will be updated regularly in the next few weeks.

The summer school is co-organized by the Institute of Philosophy of the Academy of Sciences of the Czech Republic (Hynek Janousek, Robin Rollinger), the Departement of Philosophy at UQAM University in Montréal (Denis Fisette) and the Department of Philosophy (KGW) at the University of Salzburg (Johannes Brandl, Guillaume Fréchette), and is sponsored by the Social Sciences and Humanities Research Council of Canada, the Academy of Sciences of the Czech Republic, the Czech Science Foundation (GACR), the Austrian FWF, and the Internationale Franz Brentano Gesellschaft e.V. (Würzburg).

For more information concerning local organisation in Prague, please contact Hynek Janousek (Hynek.Janousek@seznam.cz); general inquiries may be addressed to Guillaume Frechette (guillaume.frechette@sbg.ac.at).
Messages to the list are archived at http://listserv.liv.ac.uk/archives/philos-l.html and at the unofficial mirror site http://blog.gmane.org/gmane.science.philosophy.region.europe.

Recent posts can also be read in a Facebook group: https://www.facebook.com/PhilosL/.

Discussions should be moved to Chora (a list solely for members of Philos-L): enrol on Chora via http://listserv.liv.ac.uk/archives/chora.html.
To join Philos-L email the single line "subscribe philos-l yourname" to listserv@liv.ac.uk and read the welcome message carefully. To sign off the list send a blank message to philos-l-unsubscribe-request@liverpool.ac.uk.
